
March 25, 2024 

Utilities and Transportation Commission 

The Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT) is submitting a Petition to 
replace an at-grade railroad crossing with a new bridge over the Central Puget Sound Regional 
Transit Authority (ST) property. Contact information for all parties is contained in the Petition. 

WSDOT is unaware of any permit, license, or certificate. 

WSDOT is unaware of existing proceeding or docket number. 

The following is a list of documents submitted to the commission: 
• WUTC Petition Construct-Reconstruct Grade Separation I5 Steilacoom Dupont Exit

(signed by WSDOT and ST).
• UTC petition to construct reialroad-highway grade separation (as received from city of

Dupont)
• 20231130 C9743 DESN0174 Plans (003)

If you have any questions, please contact me at 360-705-7459 or via email at 
raezerc@wsdot.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Raezer 
Railroad Liaison 
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